
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, July 3, 2022 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Darrell Guy and family  

  at the death of his mother, Ruby Inman; 
Carol Loucks (Judy Yeaworth’s sister); 

Nancy & Clay Landers 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY 
Each day when we awaken, we are reminded of your presence.   

The light of the sun, the sounds of the birds, …  

your creation serves as witness of your love and your imagination.   

Let us take it all in and transform our awe into praises  

that those around us can hear each day and know that you are God.  

Amen. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
God heals and commands us to go out into the world and heal others.  

How are you a healing person?   

What situations around you are in need of healing?   

How can the church be an agent of healing? 

 

 



    Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 

 
            THESE DAYS 

                  a daily devotional, for July, Aug. Sept. 
is available on the table in the Gathering Area.  
Be sure to pick one up today.   

“To nurture the daily practice of prayer and the 

reading of Scripture, there is solid help in the pages 

of These Days. The devotions wrestle faithfully with 

the doubts, joys, and challenges of the Christian life.”  

 

HOME Food Collection 
For the month of July our focus foods are 

Peanut Butter & Jelly.  These and other  

non-perishable food items can be brought in 

throughout the month and placed in the Hands 

of Mercy Enterprises (HOME) collection 

basket in the Gathering Area.  Our in-worship food collection will 

resume on Sunday, July 17th, (the 3rd Sun. of the month).  On that 

Sunday the children will pull the wagon down the aisle and collect 

the food from the pews.  Thank you for supporting our local food 

pantry and helping feed hungry folks in our community.   

 

 
 
The Bethel choir will be on summer break  
through Labor Day. Anyone interested in 
sharing vocal or instrumental music for our 
worship service is welcome. Please contact 
Judy Yeaworth at judyyeaworth@gmail.com or 
(615) 579-7170.  
 

 

    Childcare for infants and preschool age children is offered 
from 9:30 a.m. until noon in the nursery.    

The Quiet Room is available during worship. 
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